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March 25,1988 ' '

( 4 0.
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission I 2
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safoguards Eg -

10#f3Washington, DC 20555
% 4

Attention: Mr. W.S. Pennington
%

Uranium Fuel Section '

Fuel Cycle Gafety Branch
Division of Industrial & Medical
Nuclear Safety, NMSS

Reference: o Docket 70-1359: Ucense # SNM 1405:
o Ucense Renewal Application dated April,1987:
o Your letter with comments and questions dated Nov. 9,1987.

Dear Mr. Pennington:

Because of the press of work from other areas, we have not been able to do the necessary
research and to write the procedures for a number of the questions contained in your letter
dated November 9,1987. Therefore, IRT Corporation requests more time to complete the
answers to your questions. We should finish and submit the answers to you by May 6,1988.

If you have any questions or need further information, please call me at (o19) 450-4343.

Thank You.

Yours Truly:
IRT Corporaticn

h & k W|a ^- t *f
Paul R. Maschka
Radiation Safety Officer
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